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21-014 SUB_TREE Deer Meadows Subdivision Supplemental notice 

 

 

  
 

DATE OF THIS NOTICE:  August 24, 2021 

 

SUPPLEMENTAL NOTICE REGARDING MEETING FORMAT 
 

You should have received a notice dated August 10, 2021, regarding a proposed subdivision named 

Deer Meadows. As stated in that notice, Roll Tide Properties Corp., requests to develop a 32-lot 

subdivision at 40808 and 41010 Highway 26.  

 

We are sending this revised notice regarding the meeting format. Due to COVID-19 concerns, we are 

no longer offering an in-person attendance option at this meeting 

 

You are invited to take part in the City's review of this project by sending in your written comments by 

email to planning@ci.sandy.or.us or by mail to 39250 Pioneer Blvd., Sandy, OR 97055, and/or by 

attending a public hearing before the Planning Commission on Monday, September 27, 2021 at 

6:30 PM via Zoom. Please consult the City’s calendar at https://www.ci.sandy.or.us/calendar and 

click on the hearing date for more information about how to participate at the hearing. 
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